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I do not consent. Our vote by mail process is and has been the best way for me. It 

was also imperative for my late wife who had ALS and could not leave the house. I 

feel this legislation would take away voting rights of many of our elders and those 

who are shut inside. Their voices are just as valid as anyone else's. I do not 

consent!!! 


